
 

    
   

 
 

Our ref: CFE/523.LCO 

10th May 2022 

 
 
Dear Families,  
  
Non Uniform Day 27th May 2022 

  
We will be holding a themed non uniform day on Friday 27th May, where once again the proceeds will go towards 
DEC and their Ukraine Appeal.   
  
In order to honour the Queen’s Jubilee we will decorate our school atrium and have a traditional cake sale on the 
last day of the half term. There will be plenty of Union Jack Flags flying and small activities to help us celebrate 
during the school day.  
  
Please encourage your child to wear clothing which is predominately red, white and blue to help the atmosphere 
in school.  
  
As mentioned above we will be holding a cake sale at break time and would love pupils to get involved by 
donating some imaginative and mouthwatering creations. The cakes will be judged and then sold for further 
donations to charity. Please remember that no recipes should contain nuts. If you are unable to offer a cake 
donation, please remember to bring some money to buy a cake or two instead.   
  

 

Kind regards,   
   

  

  
Ms. C Ferguson   
Curriculum Leader PSHE  
 


